
 

 

King and Queen County Electoral Board Monthly Meeting 

August 15, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:50 a.m. 

 

The monthly Electoral Board was held at Java Jack’s, Tappahannock, Virginia; in attendance was 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar; Mary 
Ann Levere, Secretary. 

 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

Old Business 

The voting equipment was relocated to a room outside of courtroom in the County Administration 
Building on July 18, 2017. 

 

Voting equipment software upgrade was completed August 8, 2017 by Hart a representative.  The 
General Registrar and Electoral Board Chairman were present during the upgrade.   

 

Relocation of precinct 101 from Upper King & Queen Rescue Squad to the Upper King & Queen Fire 
Department will not take place before the November election.  Public comments and approved 
ordinance will take approximately three months.  Process will start in December. 

 

 New Business 

General Registrar will order 3,300 ballots for the November election, 550 per precinct, this is 70% of the 
County registered voters. 

 

Absentee voting for the November election will start September 22, 2017. 

 

Tentative dates for L&A Testing are September 18th and September 22nd. 

 

General Registrar will purchase cone toppers for curbside voting. 

 

Effective July 1, 2017, posting of Electoral Board Meeting must be posted in three different places. 
Scheduled meetings will be posted in the General Registrar office, County Administrative Building and 
the County website. 
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Next meeting will be held September 12, 2017, 8:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary    


